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EMSC COVID-19 UPDATE 
Date: March 24, 2020 

To: All Members 

CC: Staff, Board Members  

FROM: Samantha Stewart, Business Manager 

Subject: EMSC COVID-19 Update, March 24, 2020 

At the Erin Mills Soccer Club, we recognize the role we play in the community in uniting 
all through sport. We are only able to do this through the support, hard work and 
dedication of our staff, our coaches, our managers, all our volunteers, our board and our 
members.  

In the wake COVID-19 and recent announcements made by the Government of Ontario 
and our Governing Body, Ontario Soccer, the EMSC office will remain closed until 
further notice and all scheduled events and activities for the month of April have 
been cancelled. Registrations and match official training will continue, as scheduled, 
through online platforms. We will continue to focus on the well-being of our employees 
and our customers; this is paramount to us. 

We recognize the impact these changes have on our customers, and we assure you we 
are available via email to continue our communication with you. At this time of 
uncertainty and change, we are working diligently to ensure we are able to resume 
activities when able and provide you with the best experience. Eagles symbolize vision, 
wisdom and strength, and together, we will continue to Soar.  

Once we are back on the pitch, we will be able to accurately assess the impact on 
programming and will directly communicate the result of this to our members. 
Additionally, when our office resumes regular business activities, we will be able to 
review and process any fee adjustments and/or credits. 
 
We appreciate your support and understanding during this time of fluidity and isolation. 
While our office is not presently open, we are here for you, we care about you, we are a 
team, and we will prevail through this.  
 
Samantha Stewart, Business Manager 

Erin Mills Soccer Club 

Further information and updates from the Government of Ontario 

Further information and updates from Ontario Soccer  


